
                     
                     
                     
                     
                     
                     
                                
                    

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
NATIONAL MARINE FISHERIES SERVICE
NORTHEAST REGION
One Blackburn Drive
Gloucester, MA 01930-2298

May 1, 2001

ATTENTION OCCASIONAL SCALLOP PERMIT HOLDERS

CORRECTION NOTICE

Dear Occasional Scallop Permit Holder:

This letter corrects an error that was made in the letter sent to you on April 27, 2001, regarding the
implementation of Framework 14 to the Atlantic Sea Scallop Fishery Management Plan.  In that
letter, it was indicated that scallop vessels with Occasional permits would be allocated 19 days at sea
(DAS) for the 2001 and 2002 fishing years.  However, scallop vessels with occasional scallop
permits are only allocated 10 DAS for the 2001 and 2002 fishing years under the provisions of
Framework 14.  Vessel owners should take note.  We regret the error in our previous letter to you.

If you have any questions, please call 978-281-9278.

Sincerely,

Patricia A. Kurkul
Regional Administrator


